From: Alan & Lizzie Skinner

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2022 11:00 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: Support HB 158

Hello,

I would like to express support for HB 158. Please allow those who have determined they don’t need the PFD
to return it back to the State of Alaska. Allow people the option to give 100% of their own PFD while allowing
others who need the money for heating oil, medical bills, or other expenses to receive the full PFD. It is time
for people to put their money where their mouth is and donate to the state’s government rather than dictating
how other people spend their PFD.

Thank you,
Alan Skinner
Fairbanks, AK



From: Estella Cotter <

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2022 7:01 AM
To: House Finance
Subject: HB158

To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Alaska, a person whose interests you are sworn to represent, | urge you in the strongest way to support
HB158.

The dividend is a vital income for many people, and was set up for the people of Alaska.

| understand that the state government must be funded, so why not impose a sales tax 6 months out of the year, during
peak tour seasons, and that way you will collect the taxes of tourists and residents as well.

Most sincerely,
Estella Cotter





